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15. (14-0929) Recommendation to 

request City Manager to schedule 

an Airport Noise Ordinance Study 

Session to educate the entire 

council as to the history, 

importance, and background on 

this vulnerable protection for our 

community.  Said Study Session 

shall include but not be limited to 

City Management, City 

Prosecutor, and City Attorney 

staff.  Community stakeholder 

input should be accommodated as 

well.  This meeting shall be 

scheduled/conducted within the 

next 45 days.

John 

Moreland

jrmoreland@gmail.c

om

Californial 

Heights

Long 

Beach

CA 90807 As a resident of the 7th District 

and under the flight path of a 

smaller runway, I am 

supportive of limited, 

reasonable growth at LGB. It 

should be based on some form 

of metric, like population 

growth in the City. If the 

number of commercial flights 

cannot increase in the City, 

more people would be forced 

to pay higher costs for an 

airline ticket. The structure of 

the existing ordinance should 

remain, as well as the 10pm to 

7am curfew (the curfew could 

even be more strictly 

enforced). Thank you.

11/10/2014

31. (14-0932) Recommendation to 

direct City Attorney and 

Department of Development 

Services to propose amendments 

to Long Beach Municipal Code 

Chapter 21.21 that will enhance 

public noticing and transparency 

while reducing unnecessary costs 

imposed on businesses by out-of-

date, discretionary and less 

effective noticing, and refer said 

amendments to the Planning 

Commission, in support of 

Business Development.

John 

Moreland

jrmoreland@gmail.c

om

Californial 

Heights

Long 

Beach

CA 90807 Being a resident of Long 

Beach (7th District) and 

working on entitlements across 

Southern California, I can 

personally attest to the City of 

Long Beach having one of the 

more costly public noticing 

requirements in the area. I 

would support changes to 

these requirements that are 

more efficient and cost 

effective without reducing the 

public's ability to weigh in on 

the process.

11/10/2014
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